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      Dated 03.12.2014
To

Sh. A.N. Rai

The Chairman & Managing Director, BSNL

Bharat Sanchar Bhavan

Janpath, New Delhi
Subject:  Implementation of ERP project without addressing EPF issue- Reg.    
Respected Sir,


Implementations of ERP project in some circles are in advance stage, wherein function of finance, Admin/HR and Planning are being withdrawn from SSA/DDO and restricted to reduced number of Primary Accounting Units (PAU).

Presently, almost all circles have allotted EPF code to each DDO of their circle and EPF contribution of employees is being made accordingly. After restricting the finance work to PAU, contribution payment of EPF will be shifted from some DDO to the PAU hence EPF code will be changed.

Although employees are not formally transferred but contribution to their previous EPF account will be seized and new account number will be opened. In this situation employees will not be able to apply transfer of EPF account by their own.

You are kindly requested to direct the concern authority to issue necessary guidelines to address this issue before implementation of ERP project.            

Sincerely Yours 

(R P Shahu)

General Secretary 

Copy to:
1. Sh. R K Goyal, GM (Establishment), BSNL CO 

2. Sh. Rajeev Singh, GM (CA), BSNL CO
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